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Comments: Dear US Forest Service,

 

I am writing on behalf of my husband and myself to express our dismay at the possible reclassification of old

growth forest as younger growth and the current proposal to drastically increase logging and bypass endangered

species protections to do so. The Northwest Forest Plan Amendment #64745 does not offer good options for

stewardship. Please push back against proposed changes. Thank you.

 


